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To whom it may concern,

Mining is important to my family, my community and the State. | am worried about my job and my
future.

It is unfair that an unelected part-time panel is putting jobs and investment at risk with no
accountability to the NSW Government.

The Independent Planning Commission should be required to make decisions that are consistent
with the policies of the elected government.

The Independent Planning Commission is adding unnecessary delays to planning timeframes and
it should not duplicate the assessment processes of the Department of Planning and other
agencies.

There are more than 7,000 local businesses across NSW that are supported by mining. Decisions
by the Independent Planning Commission are putting local businesses at risk.

There are 40,000 people working in mining in NSW including 23,000 coal miners who rely on
mining for their livelihood.

These problems go beyond mining and potentially affect other industries seeking to invest and
create jobs in NSW.

Mining is here now and for the immediate future and it is important to protect these jobs and roles
within Australia.
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